
Friends of the Northumberland Strait <info@friendsofthenorthumberlandstrait.ca>

Please post my attached response to Northern Pulp's EA on the FONS website!
1 message

Michael A <michaelaustin007@hotmail.com> Tue, Nov 5, 2019 at 4:41 PM
To: "info@friendsofthenorthumberlandstrait.ca" <info@friendsofthenorthumberlandstrait.ca>

They’ve had enough time, we have to take care of our ecosytems every bit as much as we look after ourselves


